100 NORTH GARFIELD AVENUE
P.O. BOX 7115, PASADENA, CA 91109-7215

PUBLIC WORKS AND
TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT

(626) 744-4191
July 29, 1998 M .

Mayor Chris Holden ¢V g
Pasadena City Hall
100 N. Garfield, Room 237 - = YOIVH = -
Pasadena, CA 91109 '

RE: Civic Center/Midtown Infrastructure Task Force
Dear Mayor Holden:

At the July 10, 1998 Transportation Advisory Commission (TAC) meeting, Commissioner Walter
Lauderdale, District 3 representative, advised the TAC that he would no longer be able to serve as the
TAC representative to the Civic Center/Midtown Task Force due to a probable conflict of interest. This
probable conflict of interest is a result of Commissioner Lauderdale’s recent move to a new employer.

The TAC has accepted Commissioner Lauderdale’s Task Force resignation and has chosen
Commissioner Katherine Perez, District S TAC representative, as his replacement. TAC hereby requests
that you consider and approve the appointment of Commissioner Perez as the TAC representative to the
Civic Center/Midtown Task Force. Commissioner Perez has followed the progress of the Task Force and
is informed and familiar with the project.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter. If you have any questions or require
additional information about the TAC’s request, please feel free to contact me at (626) 792-3375.

Sincerely,

(oo Losnen )

David Worrell
Chair, Transportation Advisory Commission

Xc: TAC members
Marsha Rood, Housing and Development
David Grosse, Public Works and Transportation
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